
To All Kansas Elks Lodges: 
 
The Elks Leadership Training Seminar for the State of Kansas originated in 1997. It is designed 
to help newly-elected and re-elected officers fulfill their duties of office in a professional 
manner. All presenters are well qualified to speak on their individual topics. 
 
This year’s seminar has been condensed and will be held in conjunction with the West District 
Deputy Clinic. It will be hosted by the Pratt Lodge on Saturday, April 11th. 
 
The West DD-Clinic will follow on Sunday, April 12th. The information presented at this year’s 
seminar will help Lodge leaders overcome the challenges that face all Lodges. Each Lodge is 
encouraged to send their Exalted Ruler and other officers/leaders in their Lodge. Even though the 
CLMS2 training for Secretaries has been moved to the KEA Spring Convention, all Secretary-
Elects are still encouraged to attend this training seminar. The Lodge Secretary’s duties entail 
more than CLMS2 entry and reporting. Spouses are also welcome and encouraged to attend. 
 
Registration will be from 9:30–10:00 AM on Saturday, April 11th. The seminar will start 
promptly at 10:00 AM. All meetings and activities will be conducted at the Pratt Elks Lodge. 
Lunch will be provided for all presenters and participants. Wireless internet service will be 
available. 
 
All Lodges in Kansas are invited and encouraged to attend. I promise your Lodge will benefit 
from the knowledge you obtain. The exchange of ideas and solutions to everyday issues is 
invaluable. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Sincerely and fraternally, 

Carl Lindsey 
Chairperson Kansas Elks Leadership Seminar 


